
Excel 2010 Pro Tutorial

Joyce Cox,Joan Lambert,Curtis Frye



  Microsoft Excel 2010 Digital Classroom AGI
Training Team,2012-05-09 The perfect book-and-
video training package for Excel 2010! This Excel
2010 book-and-video training package-from the same
professional training experts who also create many
training materials for Adobe Systems-is like
having your own personal instructor guiding you
through each lesson, but you work at your own
pace! The full-color ebook includes 8 lessons that
teach you the new features and quirks of Microsoft
Excel 2010. Each lesson includes step-by-step
instructions and lesson files, and provides
valuable video tutorials that complement what
you're learning and clearly demonstrate how to do
tasks. This training package takes you well beyond
the basics in a series of easy-to-absorb, five-
minute lessons. Walks you through 8 lessons, each
consisting of easy-to-follow, step-by-step
instructions and lesson files in full color that
make each task less intimidating Includes all the
lesson files from the book and video tutorials
that clearly show you how to do tasks and
reinforces what you're learning in the book Covers
new Excel 2010 features such as Office Web apps
that can be accessed from anywhere and a
streamlined new Ribbon Additional resources
available on companion Web site:
www.digitalclassroombooks.com Learn the ins-and-
outs of Excel 2010!
  Microsoft Excel 2010 Digital Classroom Training
Team,2011-12-20 The perfect book-and-video
training package for Excel2010! This Excel 2010
book-and-video training package-from the
sameprofessional training experts who also create
many trainingmaterials for Adobe Systems-is like
having your own personalinstructor guiding you
through each lesson, but you work at yourown pace!
The full-color ebook includes 8 lessons that teach
youthe new features and quirks of Microsoft Excel
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2010. Each lesson includes step-by-step
instructions and lesson files,and provides
valuable video tutorials that complement what
you'relearning and clearly demonstrate how to do
tasks. This trainingpackage takes you well beyond
the basics in a series ofeasy-to-absorb, five-
minute lessons. Walks you through 8 lessons, each
consisting ofeasy-to-follow, step-by-step
instructions and lesson files in fullcolor that
make each task less intimidating Includes all the
lesson files from the book and video tutorialsthat
clearly show you how to do tasks and reinforces
what you'relearning in the book Covers new Excel
2010 features such as Office Web apps that canbe
accessed from anywhere and a streamlined new
Ribbon Additional resources available on companion
Web site:www.digitalclassroombooks.com Learn the
ins-and-outs of Excel 2010!
  Microsoft Office 2010 Digital Classroom AGI
Creative Team,AGI Training Team,2011-03-16 The
complete book-and-video training package for
Office 2010! This Microsoft Office 2010 book-and-
video training package-from the same professional
training experts who also create many training
materials for Microsoft-is like having your own
personal instructor guiding you through each
lesson, but you work at your own pace! The full-
color book includes 27 lessons that teach you the
new features and quirks of Microsoft Office 2010.
Each lesson includes step-by-step instructions and
lesson files, and provides valuable video
tutorials that complement what you're learning and
clearly demonstrate how to do tasks. This jam-
packed training package takes you well beyond the
basics in a series of easy-to-absorb, five-minute
lessons. Shows you how to use Microsoft Office
2010, the new version of the Microsoft Office
suite that is available in standard 32-bit and now
also a 64-bit version Walks you through 27
lessons, each consisting of easy-to-follow, step-
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by-step instructions and lesson files in full
color that make each task less intimidating
Includes all the lesson files from the book and
video tutorials that clearly show you how to do
tasks and reinforces what you're learning in the
book Covers exciting new Office 2010 features such
as Office Web apps that can be accessed from
anywhere and a streamlined new Ribbon Provides the
perfect, one-stop, robust learning package-with
book and supplementary video training on all the
applications in Office 2010 Additional resources
available on companion Web site:
www.digitalclassroombooks.com Learn the ins-and-
outs of Office 2010 with this all-in-one, value-
packed combo!
  Using Microsoft Excel 2010, Enhanced Edition
Tracy Syrstad,Bill Jelen,2011-08-29 *** This USING
Microsoft Excel 2010 book is enhanced with nearly
2 hours of FREE step-by-step VIDEO TUTORIALS and
AUDIO SIDEBARS! *** Microsoft Excel is a
requirement for most jobs today. Workers in every
office use Excel to track and report information.
Excel is an amazingly flexible program with
seemingly endless blank canvas of rows and
columns, charts, and pivot tables. If you’ve never
opened Excel, or if you’ve used Excel only to
neatly arrange lists in columns, this book will
get you up to speed with the real-life skills
needed to survive in a job that requires
familiarity with Excel. USING Microsoft Excel 2010
is a media-rich learning experience designed to
help new users master Microsoft Excel 2010
quickly, and get the most out of it, fast! EVERY
chapter has multiple video and audio files
integrated into the learning material which
creates interactive content that works together to
teach everything mainstream Microsoft Excel 2010
users need to know. You’ll Learn How to: -
Understand the Excel Interface - Use the Excel Web
App - Format, Sort, Filter and Consolidate Data -
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Use Formulas and Functions Examples of Topics
Covered in VIDEO TUTORIALS, which Walk You Through
Tasks You’ve Just Got to See! - Using the Fill
handle to Fill in a Series - Creating Sparklines -
Recording a Macro Using Relative Referencing
Examples of Topics Covered in AUDIO SIDEBARS,
which Deliver Insights Straight From the Experts!
- Pasting and Delimited Text - Creating Custom
Lists - The Importance of Choosing the Right Chart
Type Please note that due to the incredibly rich
media included in your Enhanced eBook, you may
experience longer download times. Please be
patient while your product is delivered. This
Enhanced eBook has been developed to match the
Apple Enhanced eBook specifications for the iPad
and may not render well on older iPhones or iPods
or perform on other devices or reader
applications.
  Microsoft Office Professional 2010 Step by Step
Joyce Cox,Joan Lambert,Curtis Frye,2011 With this
Step by Step guide, readers can build and practice
new skills hands-on, at their own pace. Covering
Microsoft Word, PowerPoint, Outlook, Excel,
Access, Publisher, and OneNote, this book helps
users learn the core features and capabilities.
  Using Microsoft? Excel? 2010 Bill Jelen,1900 Get
comfortable with the latest versions of Microsoft
Excel, Microsoft Excel Starter, and the Excel Web
App. Don't just read about it: see it, hear it,
with step-by-step video tutorials and valuable
audio sidebars delivered through the Free Web
Edition that comes with every USING book. For the
price of the book, you get online access anywhere
with a web connection-no books to carry, updated
content, and the benefit of video and audio
learning. Way more than just a book, this is all
the help you'll ever need ... where you want, when
you want! learn fast, learn easy, using web,
video, and audio.
  Microsoft Excel 2010 Nita Hewitt Rutkosky,2011
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  Hacker's Guide To Microsoft Excel (How To Use
Excel, Shortcuts, Modeling, Macros, and more)
Kimberly Hudson,2012-02-24 ABOUT THE BOOK
Microsoft Excel is a user-friendly spreadsheet
program that lets you organize data, create
charts, program time-saving shortcuts, and make
reports. It is part of the Microsoft Office Suite.
There are multiple versions of Microsoft Excel out
there, the latest being part of the Microsoft
Office 2010 Suite. Although you may be baffled by
Excel now, don’t give up! Once you read what Excel
can do, you will quickly use simple functions to
answer questions, create charts, and increase
productivity. MEET THE AUTHOR Kimberly Hudson is a
professional writer who lives and works in
Massachusetts. Graduated from American University
in Washington, D.C. with a B.A., magna cum laude,
in International Studies. She spent a semester
traveling China. After college she was a research
assistant, fundraiser, and has won two national
awards for online newsletters. Facebook:
http://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=7403026
Twitter: @KimberlyNHudson Blog:
www.thewestwaswritten.wordpress.com EXCERPT FROM
THE BOOK Like all software products, Excel has
gone through multiple versions with varying
degrees of usefulness. Below are two of the
largest issues that can quickly wreck your Excel
experience. The takeaway is that if you are doing
high function math with Excel, only use the 2010
version. 1. Vanishing Macro Coding From our
earlier discussion of macros, we learned that it
is possible to write out sets of instructions that
are repeated often so you only have to push one
button. Excel has had issues with making this
time-saving tool work, especially in the 2007
version. According to NotebookReview.com, “The
macro recording errors that plagued Excel 2007
have been repaired...(In the old version,
including shapes or charts in your macro recording



7

would leave the final file with huge function gaps
or worse, leave a blank recording altogether.)”
Definitely use Excel 2010 for a macro-heavy Excel
use. Buy a copy to keep reading!
  Learn Excel 2016 Essential Skills with the Smart
Method Mike Smart,2018-01-17 This book is suitable
for both Excel beginners and seasoned experts. In
this Excel 2016 book you'll learn how to use and
apply advanced Excel skills to construct a robust
Excel business application that would be well
beyond the powers of most advanced Excel users.
Even if you only have very basic Excel skills, the
book is designed in such a way that you'll be able
to construct a complex, polished professional
Excel 2016 application. In constructing this
project you'll discover new and interesting ways
to use many of Excel 2016's more powerful and
complex features. This book will teach you best-
practice when applying your Excel skills to large
real-world projects. This book won't only teach
you Excel skills. You'll also learn a best-
practice design and development methodology that
will stand you in good stead when working on
future Excel projects. What you will learn Most
Excel tutorials and reference books teach how to
use individual Excel features but don't show how
you can combine them into a robust and complex
Excel application. In this book you will combine
80 key Excel skills to produce a single advanced
Excel application. Here are just a few of the
skills you'll use: Create a custom color set. Use
custom formats. Use Spin Button and Check Box form
controls. Define named ranges and named cells. Use
the Name Manager to view, delete and edit range
names. Create a drop-down list using a list
validation. Use and understand the practical use
of over 20 Excel functions including VLOOKUP,
COUNTIF, DAY, MONTH, DATE, IFERROR, CHAR, IF,
IFERROR, LEN, MOD, ROW, TEXT and WEEKDAY.
Understand date serial numbers. Understand
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precedence rules. Format date serial numbers using
a custom format. Create a formula-driven
conditional format. Use the conditional format
Rules Manager. Calculate the correct date (in any
year) for Martin Luther King Day, President's Day,
Labor Day, Columbus Day, Thanksgiving Day, New
Year's Day, Independence Day, Christmas Day and
Veterans Day, Easter Sunday and Memorial Day. Use
structured table references. Concatenate text.
Calculate the phases of the moon using Synodic
Months and the MOD function. Create user-friendly
validation error messages. Use Smart Tags. Lock
cells, hide columns, hide entire worksheets and
protect worksheets to prevent users from making
unwanted changes. Companies who have taken Smart
Method courses include: AOL Time Warner, The
United States Army, Daimler Chrysler, Motorola,
HSBC, Barclays, American Express, Allied Irish
Banks, Imperial Tobacco, Volvo, The BBC, British
Petroleum, The Foreign and Commonwealth Office,
Unilever, The Institute of Chartered Accountants,
The Ministry of Defence, Keele University,
Deutsche Bank, HBOS, Transport For London, The
Performing Rights Society, Scottish Power, The
Office of the Parliamentary Ombudsman, BAE
Systems, RBS, The British Museum, The National
Gallery, Pokerstars, Marks & Spencer, Virgin, O2,
BMW... and many, many others.
  Don't Fear the Spreadsheet Tyler Nash,Bill
Jelen,Kevin Jones,Tom Urtis,2012-07-01 Written in
a question-and-answer format, this lowest-level
beginner book covers the extreme basics of using
spreadsheets in Excel. Instead of delving into
advanced topics that scare most Excel novices
away, the guide starts at a much more basic level,
quickly providing a passable knowledge of the
program and allowing users to overcome their fears
and frustrations. It answers hundreds of common
questions, including Can I delete data from a
spreadsheet without changing the formatting? How
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can I merge two cells, columns, or rows? How do I
use text-wrapping? How do I create custom
functions? and What is a Macro and how do I go
about creating it? Intended for the roughly 40
percent Excel users who have never even entered a
formula, this book will demystify the problems and
confusion that prevent them from using the program
to its potential.
  Illustrated Course Guide: Microsoft Excel 2010
Basic Elizabeth Eisner Reding,Lynn
Wermers,2010-10-05 Loved by instructors for the
visual and flexible way to build computer skills,
the Illustrated Course Guides are ideal for
teaching Microsoft Excel 2010 to students across
experience levels. Each two-page spread focuses on
a single skill, making information easy to follow
and absorb. The Illustrated Course Guides split
Microsoft Excel 2010 concepts and skills into
three manageable levels -- Basic, Intermediate,
and Advanced -- perfect for workshops or
accelerated courses. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
  Excel 2010 Quick Source Guide Quick
Source,2010-06-01
  Excel Quick Gaylord N. Smith,2012-07-25 EXCEL
QUICK is designed for business students and
professionals who need a quick understanding of
Microsoft Excel 2010. The goal of this tutorial is
to get you up and running in Excel within one
hour. This textbook offers many real world
illustrations and hands-on examples. This tutorial
covers Excel 2010, but also includes prior
versions of Excel 2007, Excel 2003, Excel 2002 XP,
and Excel 2000, discussing the differences where
they exist. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
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  Microsoft Office Professional 2010 Step by Step
Joan Lambert,Joyce Cox,Curtis Frye,2010-08-25
Teach yourself exactly what you need to know about
using Office Professional 2010-one step at a time!
With STEP BY STEP, you build and practice new
skills hands-on, at your own pace. Covering
Microsoft Word, PowerPoint, Outlook, Excel,
Access, Publisher, and OneNote, this book will
help you learn the core features and capabilities
needed to: Create attractive documents,
publications, and spreadsheets Manage your e-mail,
calendar, meetings, and communications Put your
business data to work Develop and deliver great
presentations Organize your ideas and notes in one
place Connect, share, and accomplish more when
working together
  Excel 2010 for Business Statistics Thomas J
Quirk,2011-08-04 This is the first book to show
the capabilities of Microsoft Excel to teach
business statistics effectively. It is a step-by-
step exercise-driven guide for students and
practitioners who need to master Excel to solve
practical business problems. If understanding
statistics isn’t your strongest suit, you are not
especially mathematically-inclined, or if you are
wary of computers, this is the right book for you.
Excel, a widely available computer program for
students and managers, is also an effective
teaching and learning tool for quantitative
analyses in business courses. Its powerful
computational ability and graphical functions make
learning statistics much easier than in years
past. However, Excel 2010 for Business Statistics:
A Guide to Solving Practical Business Problems is
the first book to capitalize on these improvements
by teaching students and managers how to apply
Excel to statistical techniques necessary in their
courses and work. Each chapter explains
statistical formulas and directs the reader to use
Excel commands to solve specific, easy-to-
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understand business problems. Practice problems
are provided at the end of each chapter with their
solutions in an appendix. Separately, there is a
full Practice Test (with answers in an Appendix)
that allows readers to test what they have
learned.
  Excel 2016 for Business Statistics Thomas J.
Quirk,2016-08-31 This book shows the capabilities
of Microsoft Excel in teaching business statistics
effectively. Similar to the previously published
Excel 2010 for Business Statistics, this book is a
step-by-step exercise-driven guide for students
and practitioners who need to master Excel to
solve practical business problems. If
understanding statistics isn’t your strongest
suit, you are not especially mathematically-
inclined, or if you are wary of computers, this is
the right book for you. Excel, a widely available
computer program for students and managers, is
also an effective teaching and learning tool for
quantitative analyses in business courses. Its
powerful computational ability and graphical
functions make learning statistics much easier
than in years past. However, Excel 2016 for
Business Statistics: A Guide to Solving Practical
Problems is the first book to capitalize on these
improvements by teaching students and managers how
to apply Excel to statistical techniques necessary
in their courses and work. Each chapter explains
statistical formulas and directs the reader to use
Excel commands to solve specific, easy-to-
understand business problems. Practice problems
are provided at the end of each chapter with their
solutions in an appendix. Separately, there is a
full Practice Test (with answers in an Appendix)
that allows readers to test what they have
learned.
  Rev Up to Excel 2010 Bill Jelen,2010 Provides
information on the new features and functions of
Microsoft Excel 2010, with coverage of such topics
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as customizing the ribbon, sorting and filtering,
creating dashboards, and using PowerPivot.
  Using Microsoft® Excel® 2010 Tracy Syrstad,2010
  Illustrated Course Guide: Microsoft Excel 2010
Advanced Lynn Wermers,2011-01-01 Loved by
instructors for the visual and flexible way to
build computer skills, the Illustrated Course
Guides are ideal for teaching Microsoft Excel 2010
to students across experience levels. Each two-
page spread focuses on a single skill, making
information easy to follow and absorb. The
Illustrated Course Guides split Microsoft Excel
2010 concepts and skills into three manageable
levels -- Basic, Intermediate, and Advanced --
perfect for workshops or accelerated courses.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
  Excel 2010 Power Programming with VBA John
Walkenbach,2010-04-09 All the methods and tools
you need to successfully program with Excel John
Walkenbach's name is synonymous with excellence in
computer books that decipher complex technical
topics. With this comprehensive guide, Mr.
Spreadsheet shows you how to maximize your Excel
experience using professional spreadsheet
application development tips from his own personal
bookshelf. Featuring a complete introduction to
Visual Basic for Applications and fully updated
for the new features of Excel 2010, this essential
reference includes an analysis of Excel
application development and is packed with
procedures, tips, and ideas for expanding Excel’s
capabilities with VBA. Offers an analysis of Excel
application development and a complete
introduction to Visual Basic for Applications
(VBA) Features invaluable advice from Mr.
Spreadsheet himself (bestselling author John
Walkenbach), who demonstrates all the techniques
you need to create large and small Excel
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applications Provides tips, tricks, and techniques
for expanding Excel's capabilities with VBA that
you won’t find anywhere else This power-user's
guide is packed with procedures, tips, and ideas
for expanding Excel's capabilities with VBA.
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begin!
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